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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 11:07 AM
To: 'BTrommer@waterboards.ca.gov'; Bahm, Walter@Waterboards
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Public Notification for Case Closure; Claim Number 12999 / 15058; Fuel Leak Case No. 

RO0000374 and GeoTracker Global ID T06000101374, Chevron #21-1285 / Cal Gas, 15595 
Washington Avenue, San Lorenzo, CA  94580

Bob and Walter, 
As confirmed by Kevin, George, and Lisa in today’s LOP Round Table, the SWRCB is not publicly releasing the list of 
notified individuals and entities that received the public notification of the intended closure.  Consequently, ACEH is 
seeking to obtain a copy of the list in order to potentially provide comments.  Comments are due in several weeks.  I’ve 
sent this email to you as having been associated with the closure and the notification, please forward it as needed for a 
response. 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


